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The National Urban Coalition 
2100 M Street, N.W. • Washington, D.C. 20037 • 202 / 293-7625 

Dr. Hector P. Garcia 
1314 Bright Street 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

February 28, 1974 

It has meant a great deal to the National Urban Coalition 
to have had you with us on the Steering Committee helping 
us to deal with the urgent problems of our cities. 

As your term on the Steering Committee of the National 
Urban Coalition expired on January 31, 1974, I want to 
take this opportunity to thank you again for your support 
and efforts in forwarding the goals of the Coalition. 

We hope your interest in the Coalition will continue and 
that we can call on you from time to time for your advice 
and counsel. 

With best regards. 

Chairman: Walter N. Rothschild, Jr. / President: M. Carl Holman 
Co-Chairpersons: Andrew Heiskell, Vernon E. Jordan, Jr., James M. Roche, Sol M. Linowitz, Lucy Wilson Benson, Joseph J. Bernal 

Secretary: Clifford L. Alexander, Jr. / Treasurer: Glenn E. Watts 


